
Victorian Gables HOA 
April 9, 2025 

Trees 

Trees planted last summer have been watered twice by Evergreen over the winter. I may 
have them watered in late April, depending on the weather. 

	 Trees will be evaluated to see if there are any that need trimmed. 

Xeriscape 

Xeriscape is thriving. There will be a few plants that need to be replaced (early June-
some don’t start to grow until it is warmer). 

Landscape 

Irrigation will be serviced this month and turned on in mid-May (depending on weather).  

Watering will be 2 times per week, starting around midnight to allow for the moisture to 
soak in before the heat of the day. 

Yard Waste 

Yard waste will be picked up every Tuesday thru November. If you have yard waste, but 
no “official” container contact Kammi Eckhoff (#2) and we’ll get you in contact with 
someone that does (#2, #20,?) 

Mulch 

Mulch needs to be added to the xeriscape areas. I am hoping that we can do that in May 
or early June. Evergreen can deliver. Do we want Evergreen to spread it or can we get 
enough help to do it (I will give everyone a couple of weeks notice)?


